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Recertification of Previously Certified FECs

Retro pay, overpayments, RSTs and changes in cost sharing can all result in the need to revise and recertify an FEC. Departments are responsible for monitoring and correcting any significant changes in effort (direct paid and cost shared) that are discovered after the original certification and submission of the effort report. 

MAA performs periodic reviews of FECs for compliance. An FEC may be placed on the overdue list if the department has not submitted a corrected FEC. Normally, 30 days is allowed to revise and return the FEC. 
RSTs:

· RSTs are processed after the print date of the FEC

· FEC has not been signed
·  Make the changes on the form and attach the signed RST before returning the FEC to MAA

· FEC has been signed and returned to MAA

· FECs from prior cycles must be revised to reflect the correct effort. Be sure to include a complete and detailed justification. See the April FEC News for further information on RSTs.
Retro Pay:

· Retro pay is credited to a budget that changes effort on a grant or contract

· FEC has not been signed

· Make the changes on the form and attach OPUS or HEPPS screen prints selecting the date range of the quarter and the budget number(s) impacted.

· FEC has been signed and returned to MAA

· Write “Revised” at the top of the department’s copy of the FEC

· Make the changes on the form and attach OPUS or HEPPS screen prints selecting the date range of the quarter and the budget number(s) impacted.

· Have the faculty member sign the form again, in ink, next to the photocopied signature
Changes in Cost Sharing
· Changes in cost share occur after the FEC is printed

· Write “Revised” at the top of the department’s copy of the FEC

· Make the required changes in Section 4 “Cost Share Effort” of the FEC

· Adjust the effort lines 4 “Total Cost Sharing” and line 5 “All Other Activities” to reflect the change in cost sharing

· Have the faculty member initial the change in ink 
K awards
Q: Can I charge time spent on proposal preparation for a research grant to my K-award? 

A: Yes.  NIH, in consultation with the Office of Management and Budget (OMB), has confirmed that limited charging of bid and proposal preparation, as a direct charge to the K-award, is allowable since it is the goal of these awards to train young investigators in all phases of research including preparing proposals.
· See this and other questions and answers on the FEC Website under “Frequently Asked Questions”     http://www.washington.edu/research/maa/fec/faqs.html
The May FEC News as well as prior newsletters are on the FEC website: http://www.washington.edu/research/maa/fec/                          Questions: suzette@u.washington.edu, 5-7690
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